
 

 

12th October 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 5 Afterschool Science Club 
 
We are really pleased to announce that Year 13 students from Loreto College will be providing 
a free science club for approximately 20 Year 5 pupils. The after school sessions will run on 
alternate Thursdays, commencing on Thursday 10th November and running until Thursday 
23rd March, from 3.30pm-4.30pm.   
 
The sessions will focus on developing hands-on, investigative skills, and will be led by three 
students from the college, under the supervision of a member of staff from Oswald Road. 
 
If your child would like to take part in the club, please complete the slip below and return to 
school by Thursday 20th October. Please also indicate if you would be happy for your child's 
photo to be taken during the sessions.  Should the club be oversubscribed, we will draw names 
at random. 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please don't hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Danielle McArdle 
Year 5 Teacher and Science Team Member 
 

Year 5 Afterschool Science Club 
 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________ Class:____________________ 
 

 
I would like my child to take part in the afterschool science club [  ] 

 
I give consent for my child’s photo to be taken during the club [  ] 

 
 
Signed : ___________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 

 
 


